

Dear Culver City Christian School Parents,

Some of our parents have told us that CCCS is "the best kept secret in Culver City". In an effort to share this secret with the community, we will be doing some new communications including current activities and photos which highlight our excellence. These methods include press releases through our local newspapers, flyers to local businesses and churches as well as postings on our website. We would like your permission to allow your child's photograph to be used in these methods. Please sign the permission slip below if you would like your child to participate and return it to the office.

Thank you,	
Deanna Zamora	
I give Culver City Christian	School permission to use my child'
photograph in newspapers	on flyers and on our website
photograph in newspapers,	on flyers and on our website.
photograph in newspapers,	on flyers and on our website.
photograph in newspapers,  Name of Child	on flyers and on our website.  Date
photograph in newspapers,	on flyers and on our website.
photograph in newspapers,	on flyers and on our website.

11312 Washington Boulevard Los Angeles, CA 90066 Phone (310) 391-6963 FAX (310) 397-8031